
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Wednesday 22nd April 2020 children enjoyed a great day of learning outside. 

The sunshine was a bonus as the children and staff involved themselves in many 

activities to stay active and busy. They made bird feeders, toasted 

marshmallows and flew their kites whilst learning so many new skills. 

 

 


